
Tailgate/Band Preview 

Thursday August 10th 6:00pm 

LHS/Stadium 

Please join us for a nice evening as we all share food, fellowship, and good music! Please bring 
your family, lawn chairs, folding tables, table service, and food to share (casseroles, salads, 

desserts, sandwiches...picnic foods, etc). We ask that you bring enough food that 
would feed your family. This ensures that we have enough to go around for 
everyone. The Band Boosters will provide water, but feel free to bring something else if you 

would like. We will be eating at 6:00pm followed by the introduction and performance of the 
2023 LHS Marching Band.  

We will be eating in the student parking lot adjacent to our practice field. Food will be set up on 

tables near the band tower. We hope to provide enough room for everyone. Please try to 
bring one vehicle per family. Students should refrain from driving themselves to 
ensure there is ample room for everyone.  

If you have an extra table to bring for food setup, please bring it to ensure there 
is enough table space for the food.  

The performance will take place in the stadium. Please sit in the home stands between the 35-
yard lines if possible for the best view. The band will begin performing at approximately 
7:30pm.  

Band Members: Please wear your summer uniform (band shorts, this year’s 
band t-shirt). You may wear comfortable tennis shoes and sunglasses for this 
performance if you wish.  

Please let me know if you have any questions. We hope you can all attend to see this year’s 
edition of the “Pride of Louisville”.  

Thank you! 
Mr. Bleininger 

kris.bleininger@lepapps.org     

330-875-7493  

 


